
  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  March 13, 2025 
 
RE:  DNR Required Payments and Abatement Order on Consent 
 

 

Attached is the findings letter from DNR resulting from last year’s unexpected sewer 

manhole overflow at Stotler Way.  The following payments are required: 

$5,466.80 to the Cape Girardeau County Treasurer as custodian of the Cape Girardeau 

County School Fund 

$407.02 to the State of Missouri as reimbursement for their time in processing their 

investigation and findings. 

Also attached is the Abatement Order on Consent associated with their findings. 

If you have questions, please contact me at jsanders@jacksonmo.org or 573-243-2300 x 

2031. 
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